
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:              Board of Education 
                     Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent 
 
FROM:        Sheryl Marinier, Board Secretary 
 
SUBJECT:   Board Meeting Conflict 
 
DATE:         February 8, 2016 
 
 
Dr. Kelley and several administrators have expressed interest in attending the MSAN Conference scheduled in 
Madison, WI on April 26, 2016 through April 27, 2016. This conference currently conflicts with a School Board 
meeting, therefore administration would like to request that the Board consider rescheduling the April 26, 2016 
Board meeting to Monday, April 25, 2016, allowing administrators the time to participate in this event. 
 
This item will return for Board action on February 23, 2016. 
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